
 

  

  

 

 

 

        Monday 27 March 2023 
  
 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
 
Last Thursday Miss Stewart was admitted to hospital and was discharged only 
yesterday.  She now needs to rest and have further tests this week, therefore she will 
not be in school this week.  We wish her and her unborn baby a speedy recovery. 
 
I am sure you will appreciate that we now need to cancel parent consultations for Year 
1 this week and we will re-arrange for these to take place after the Easter holidays. 
 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher  
 
    


